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FOURTH ANNUAL GRADUATE STUDENT SYMPOSIUM IN NINETEENTH-CENTURY ART

The fourth annual Graduate Student Symposium in Nineteenth-Century Art will
be held on Saturday, March 24, 2007, in the Huntington Room of the National
Academy of Design in New York City.

The symposium is co-sponsored by the Association of Historians of
Nineteenth-Century Art (AHNCA), the Dahesh Museum of Art, the National
Academy of Design, the Graduate Program in Art History of the City
University of New York, and the Art History Program of Seton Hall
University.

Graduate students are invited to submit proposals for 20-minute papers on
topics in the history of art and visual culture of the long
nineteenth-century (1789-1914).

Proposals that give evidence of new scholarship and originality of approach
are especially encouraged.

Please send the following materials, as e-mail attachments, to Petra Chu at
Chupetra@shu.edu.

- brief c.v. (2-page maximum)

- cover sheet with name, school, title of paper, and name of faculty
adviser on the proposed paper

- 2-page abstract

To be considered, proposals must be received by February 15. 2007.
Invitations to participate will be sent out by email on February 22. The
2007 symposium is held in honor of Robert Rosenblum, who attended all
previous ones and always was an active participant.
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